Yavapai County Precinct Committeemen Censure of Ken Bennett

Ken Bennett was elected by the people of Yavapai County and his actions show a failure to represent his
constituency and a disregard for core Republican values.

Ken Bennett was the only republican in the Arizona State Senate to vote against HCR2032 which would have let voters decide
if Arizona should return to precinct polling and if passed it would have been a major step in securing our elections.

Ken Bennett was the only republican in the Arizona State Senate to vote against Senate Concurrent Resolution 1013 which
would have allowed the voters of Arizona to decide if boys are allowed in girl’s bathrooms and would have required teachers to
obtain permission from a child’s parents before using that child’s preferred pronouns.

Ken Bennett was the only Republican in the Arizona State Senate to vote against the “Freedom to Move” bill which would have
let the voters of Arizona decide to create a Constitutional ban on taxes or fees for vehicle miles traveled and limitations on
miles traveled.

Ken Bennett effectively “killed” the three afore mentioned bills.

With these three votes it is clear Ken Bennett is not representing the people of Yavapai County or the Yavapai County
Republican Committee.

When Ken Bennett was allotted 30 million dollars in the budget, he chose to fund Adrian Fontes’ Secretary of States Office 2.3
million dollars.

After the Maricopa County Audit of the 2020 election Ken Bennett testified before the U.S. Congress that the audit proved Joe
Biden won Maricopa County when the audit raised more questions than provide answers.

Therefore, We, the undersigned Precinct Committeemen of the Yavapai County Republican
Committee, hereby censure Ken Bennett and ask that He withdraw his candidacy For Arizona
State Senate in Legislative District 1.
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